Douglas College Board Meeting Minutes

Kathy Denton referred to her written report. She highlighted that the construction site for 808 Royal now has pieces of equipment onsite ().

Kathy advised that there had been news in the media about the government's involvement in international education. She provided some additional context, advising that one of the issues was related to the amount of hours that some students were working. She invited questions on her report.

Natasha Knox advised that this item is on the agenda to encourage members to attend a ceremony, noting how profound and moving the ceremonies are.

Bereket Kebede advised that the Committee had a very good January meeting. He highlighted the College's surplus, and invited questions. None were raised.

Kayoko Takeuchi advised that this item is submitted 3 times every year to the Ministry. This is the third submission that was due in December.

Vivian Lee noted that this item is in accordance with the College and Institute Act. The proposed increase in